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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
A Happy New Year to you all and welcome back to what promises to be a busy Spring Term in 
Diamond Class! 
 
This Term’s topics are all based around our 150 Year Celebrations which will culminate in an open 
afternoon on April 15th. Please keep this date free so that you can come along with all your friends 
and family to help us celebrate Fleggburgh Primary School being 150 years old! Diamond Class will 
be studying the History and Geography of Fleggburgh village and of course the school. They will also 
be investigating what life would have been like for a child across the decades that the school has 
been open, in particular looking at the lives of Victorian children and children’s lives during the wars. 
If you have any artefacts, photos or stories to tell that would support our topics we would be most 
grateful if you could share them with us. We would love to make a display of the school across the 
decades too so if you know anyone who used to be a pupil or member of staff, please ask them if 
they have any thing about the school we may borrow and do also invite them along to our 
celebration afternoon! As part of this curriculum we will be taking all of the pupils to a Victorian 
School where they will experience a Victorian School day. This will be on Thursday 17th March – 
more details will follow but the children (and the staff) will be encouraged to wear Victorian 
Costume for the day so this is advanced warning! 
 
In Science we are continuing with the Empiribox Science scheme and this term it is a Biology Unit – 
Human Health and Fitness so please look forward to your child explaining how to keep fit and 
healthy in 2016! 
PE this term is a combination of Rugby, Dance and Gymnastics so please help your child ensure they 
have both warm outside kit (Tracksuit and appropriate trainers) and an indoor kit too (shorts and 
yellow t-shirt). PE will still be on Wednesday and Thursday.  
 
Homework remains the same for the first half term: 
 

Monday Reading 

Tuesday Maths 

Wednesday Reading 

Thursday English 

Friday Spellings 
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After half term we will be setting a family homework project and further information about this will 
be sent out at the start of next half term. 
 
Year 5 and 6 will be going on residential at the end of Spring Term to Holt Hall and letters with all the 
information about this are to follow. Residential trips are always exciting, special and such valuable 
learning experiences for the pupils and we look forward to telling you all about what we learned on 
our return! 
 
Finally, a reminder that Monday 11th January is of course Penny loaves assembly at 2:30pm in the 
school hall. Do invite any families with small children to come along to receive their very special loaf 
of bread.  
 
If you have any concerns over the term do not hesitate to contact us at any point. We are always 
available before or after school and are happy to talk to you.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
I Rounce and G Yassin 
 


